
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 

NOTICE OF HOLIDAY COURT CLOSING 

 

Pursuant to Administrative Order 15-08 signed by the Honorable Phillip J. 
Shefferly,  the U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of Michigan will be 
closed on the following days. 

 Thursday, December 24, 2015 
 Thursday, December 31, 2015 

The Court will also be closed on the following Federal holidays. 
 

 Wednesday, November 11, 2015 
 Thursday, November 26, 2015 
 Friday, December 25, 2015 
 Friday, January 1, 2016 

 
In addition, pursuant to Administrative Order 99-02, the Court will be closed 

the Friday after Thanksgiving, November 27, 2015. 
 
 

 

Dated: October 23, 2015     Katherine B. Gullo 
        Clerk of Court 
         


